
June 10, 2022

Jordyn Strnad
Bohler Engineering PA, LLC
1515 Market Street
Suite 920
Philadelphia PA 191021933

RE: ER Project # 2022PR01723.002, Proposed Warehouse Facility, Department of
Environmental Protection, Maidencreek Township, Berks County

Dear Jordyn Strnad:

Thank you for submitting information concerning the above referenced project. The
Pennsylvania State Historic Preservation Office (PA SHPO) reviews projects in accordance
with state and federal laws. Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act of 1966,
and the implementing regulations (36 CFR Part 800) of the Advisory Council on Historic
Preservation, is the primary federal legislation. The Environmental Rights amendment,
Article 1, Section 27 of the Pennsylvania Constitution and the Pennsylvania History Code, 37
Pa. Cons. Stat. Section 500 et seq. (1988) is the primary state legislation. These laws
include consideration of the project’s potential effects on both historic and archaeological
resources.

Archaeological Resources
SHPO Sends Comments - Environmental Review - SHPO Sends Archaeo Comments

The PA SHPO serves an advisory role under the Pennsylvania History Code and Section 106
of the NHPA and is not a regulatory agency. Therefore, the PA SHPO recommends a Phase
I survey of the project area, but cannot require one. We will keep your file on record. If your
project intends to receive or receives Federal funds or permits in the future, you are
obligated under Section 106 of the NHPA to re-open consultation with our office.

For questions concerning archaeological resources, please contact Casey Hanson at
chanson@pa.gov.

Sincerely,

Emma Diehl
Environmental Review Division Manager


